
 
 
 

 

RIC Development, LLC 
17 State Street, Suite 2320 
New York, NY 10004 
 

 
 
To: Town of Glen Code Enforcement Officer, Tom 
DiCaprio 
From: Guillermo Espinosa 
Date: 03/12/2025 
 
Subject: Submission of Updated Drawings for Glen II Solar PV Solar 
Project – Wetland Impact Reduction 
 
Dear Tom DiCaprio, 
 
As discussed, please find attached the following revised documents for the 
Glen II Solar PV Project: 
 

• Wetland Impact Figures 
• C101 (Existing Conditions Plan) 
• C200 (Overall Site Layout Plan) 

 
These updated documents reflect our efforts to further reduce 
environmental impact by implementing CAB hangers instead of 
underground trenching for a majority of the array. As a result of this design 
adjustment, the total impact to wetlands has been reduced from 0.13 acres 
to 0.05 acres. 
 
This modification aligns with our commitment to minimizing site 
disturbance while maintaining the efficiency and viability of the project. We 
appreciate your review and look forward to any feedback. 
Please feel free to reach out if additional information is needed. 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Guillermo Espinosa 
Project Manager - Development 
RIC Energy 
 
 


